
I object to SB 554.  It’s just a continued effort to take away 2nd amendment rights way from law abiding citizens or Oregon. The law 
abiding Oregonians are the ones that have and pay for concealed carry permits. The criminals of Oregon are the ones that don’t pay 
for the permit or follow the law and conceal a firearm anyway. Why don’t you go after the criminals and leave the law abiding, paying 
permit holders alone. 


